Matt Hamilton

Most of the comments were a form letter generated by Friends of Earth (FOC). These comments
should be counted as one, with only one original thought. The Methane in question is being
collected & sold, which is a good thing for the environment & the farmer. The FOC is a California
organization, so why should we listen to them. Isn't it bad enough that we are adapting this rule
from CA.



